
From: John McCowen

To: COBSupport

Date: 11/12/2018 10:00 PM

Subject: Fwd: Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance

Sent to BOS & EO but not COB
>>> Ron Hock <ron@hocktools.com> 11/12/2018 5:31 PM >>>
Dear Supervisors,

I urge you to adopt the Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance as it has been
proposed by the Planning Commission.

My wife and I own and reside on property in the formerly proposed
Mitchell Creek overlay zone. We are opposed to any overlay zone or
combing district in our residential neighborhood.

Since we learned of this proposal, we’ve met with and gotten to know
many of our non-grower neighbors. I am yet to meet one of them who
supports this ordinance.

Please adopt the recommendation from the Planning Commission that
excludes the Mitchell Creek area from the proposed ordinance.

Thank you,
Ron Hock

--
Ron Hock
www.hocktools.com
16650 Mitchell Creek Drive
Fort Bragg, California  95437 USA
011+1+ 707-964-2782


